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The Formentera Office of Language Policy (Conselleria de Politica Lingùistica/CPL) is pleased
to announce it will host a free course for primary school pupils new to the Catalan language.
Approximately thirty children will be divided into two small groups: one for years three and four
and another for years five and six. Classes start Monday 8 November in the Catalan room of the
old Sant Ferran school.

  

Councillor of Language Policy Raquel Guasch stressed the initiative was about "facilitating the
support that children and their families receive, and making sure that resources to grow familiar
with the language are within their reach". Councillor Guasch said the idea was "to associate
Catalan with a positive experience through dynamic and playful activities, and encourage
schoolchildren to use the language outside the classroom".
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